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The Committee on Faculty Governance met 19 times and convened the Committee 
of Committees twice during the academic year 2000-01. 

CFG's accomplishments in 2000-01 have been significant. In addition to its 
assigned routine business of proposing a new edition of the Faculty 
Handbook to the faculty, conducting four rounds of elections, making 
omnibus appointments, and designating sabbatical replacements for faculty 
members of committees going on leaves of absence, CFG dealt with the 
following: 

- In accordance with the agenda set forth in its 1999-2000 Annual Report, 
CFG revised its Operating Code and its "function" language in the Faculty 
Handbook. This new language changes CFG into a committee that, in addition 
to its former assignments, would represent faculty interests in governance 
issues that were not heretofore formally addressed in our committee 
structure, such as major administrative searches. 

- Another major accomplishment has been the creation of an operating code 
(by-laws) for faculty meetings. The by-
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